FACHSTELLE FRÜHE FÖRDERUNG

FRÜHE DEUTSCHFÖRDERUNG Postfach 1000 CH-8201 Schaffhausen T + 41 52 632 53 51 www.stadt-schaffhausen.ch

Fachstelle Frühe Förderung

Familie
«Sorgerecht_Inhaber»
«Strasse» «HausNr»
«PLZOrt»

Schaffhausen, January 2021

Early support for German language development in Schaffhausen Language level survey 2021

Child: «Vorname» «NameEinwohner»

Dear parents

Your child **«Vorname»** is due to start kindergarten in August 2022. It is important that your child is able to understand the teacher and communicate in German by then. This will be easier if your child comes into contact with the German language at an early age - for example when attending a playgroup or day care centre.

We will send you a questionnaire that you can use to estimate your child's language level in German. The questionnaires are available in 12 languages (Albanian, Arabic, Bosnian/Croatian/Serbian, German, English, French, Italian, Portuguese, Spanish, Tamil, Tigrinya and Turkish). You can order them from the Schaffhausen authorities by calling + 41 52 632 53 51 or download them from our website at the following link:

www.schulen-stadtsh.ch → Frühe Förderung → Familien → Sprachstanderhebung

Please complete the question sheet in the language you understand best and return it to us by **31 January 2021** using the enclosed stamped reply envelope.

We will be happy to assist you in completing the questionnaire. You can contact us by telephone (+ 41 52 632 53 51) or by email (mirjam.vock@stsh.ch).



After evaluating your questionnaire, we will inform you about your child's level in spoken German and suitable language support options. No personal data will be published or shared.

Thank you very much for your assistance.

Yours sincerely,

Mirjam Vock

Project Management Early German Language Support

Direct dial: + 41 52 632 53 63

mirjam.vock@stsh.ch

Enclosures:

1. Questionnaire

2. Reply envelope